
Report to Ohio Association on

2016 Annual Meeting---Orlando, FL

As a delegate to the annual convention, I was assigned to attend
Association committee meetings. I was also assigned to vote as Karen
Krsak’s representative to the Officials committee. On a personal note, I
decided to run for Vice Chair-Planning and Workshops on the Association
committee. 
We went over the accreditation process, how to conduct a meeting, what
constitutes “effective” notification, legacy emails, where to find proper
forms, the Association Management Area, and advice on being sure to
familiarize yourself with your By-Laws and Regulations.
We were told money will be available to help struggling associations meet
accreditation goals. 
The Officials insurance program cost will be picked up by the Officials
committee.
We are allowed only one website per association. All other current websites
need to be linked to the main website web page.
I spent most of the business session in the Official’s committee meeting
voting as Karen’s representative.
I was elected to be Vice-Chair planing and workshop. 
At the final General meeting of the membership, I voted against the
resolution presented by the lawyer for the former Youth Executive
Committee.


